
From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
To: Feather, David
Subject: Several Closures and Deferrals
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 9:44:00 AM

02/26/2021
 
David Feather-APACHE
 
Hello,
 
 
Some redo of some of the sites/incidents below proved necessary to bring these locations up to
needs of current data.  Although some had been approved before the totality of information had not
been placed in data base.  This has been rectified for those incidents.  There are, however, some
below that had not yet been addressed.
 
 
 
CLOSURES:
The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has APPROVED closure of the below incidents in the data base.
 
1RP-903/nPAC0615628028
 
1RP-1924/nBGB2105452623
 
1RP-2056/nGRL0902749697
 
1R-3070/nBGB2105454494
 
1RP-3381/nTO1428828724
 
1RP-1134/nBGB2105455665
 
DEFERRALS
The OCD has APPROVED deferral for the incidents listed below.
 
1RP-4173/nKJ1603954339
 
1RP-4516/nKL1632730937
 
Thank you for your assistance.  The forms will appear on imaging in a few days.  Please keep this
communication, as no PAPER copy will follow.
 
Sincerely,
 

mailto:Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us
mailto:David.Feather@apachecorp.com


Bradford Billings
 
 
Bradford Billings ● Enviro. Spec. A 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
5200 Oakland Ave. NE Suite 100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113 
505.670.6549. |bradford.billings@state.nm.us 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/ 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations
 
 

http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

